'MEMORANDUM

To: Paul R. Rakosky
Director, Department of Finance and Management

From: Mark G. Kelsey M \dsa li\/)

Director, Department of Public Service

cC: Patricia A. Austin, QQ W \‘U-" \\'Z
Administrator, Division of Planning & Operations
Date: November 20, 2012
-Subject: - - - Recommendation-for Digger Derrick Truck {SA004654) -

The Purchasing Office opened formal competitive bids on November 8, 2012 for one (1) digger derrick truck. One (1) bid
was received.

After a review of the bid, the Department of Public Service recommends an award be made for a one-time contract to
the lowest, responsive and responsible and best bidder as follows: :

Center City International Truck Inc. (31-1048371)
Line Item 1 —One (1) Digger Derrick Truck

The estimated expenditure for this award is $200,618.32

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. Should there be any questions regarding this recommendation, please
contact Adam Eltrich at 645-7793.
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From: King, John W.
Sent: Monday, August 13, 2012 7:57 AM

To:

Buckley, Jerry M.

Subject: RE: Digger Derrick Specs
Looks ok here

----- QOriginal Message-----

From: Buckley, Jerry M.

Sent: Friday, August 10, 2012 2:25 PM
To: King, John W.

Subject: Digger Derrick Specs

G'Afternoon John,

Attached are the revised specs for the Digger Derrick. We bid this out but received only one bid that
was judged to be non-responsive. This required two minor changes to the body portion of the specs,
specifically to 3.3.2.11 and 3.3.2.12 dealing with digger hanger bracket and hoses. We asked for
insulation but apparently it is no longer offered.

Please review and approve as necessary. | have attached the previous specs for comparison - -~ - - -+ -

purposes. Of note, the Purchasing Office changed the numbering sequence after you approved
them the first time.

Thanks, Jerry
New Old

<< File: Digger Derrick Spec - Aug 12.DOC >> << File: Digger Derrick - Feb 21 - Mod
2.doc >>




